
(grade 8 families) 
 
 
Good Morning, 
  
There will be changes to student transportation to Martensville High School (MHS) this fall. 
  
High school students who live at least 2 km from the school will continue to be eligible for busing while 
anyone within the 2 km boundary of the school will not be eligible. 
  
Please see the updated Martensville map on the Prairie Spirit transportation website. 
  
These changes are being made to improve the efficiency of our bus routes and in response to ongoing 
low ridership to MHS.  
  
Please note: 

• Students in Martensville must re-apply for a bus pass for the 2021/22 school year by 

the end of June. 

• This reapplication process is part of our overall plan to update our urban busing 

practices and services. 

• As a result of the changes to the walking boundary to MHS, some current 

applications may not be approved. 

  

Prairie Spirit School Division Bus Department 

 

https://www.spiritsd.ca/files/transportation/Martensville%20High%202K%20Boundary%202021%20Map.pdf

